
Nikki’s 
Notes 

We are 
now in our 
4th week 
of school for 
this school year. Joshua, Julie, 
and Judah are all studying 
with me in the morning for 
their American curriculum and 
Joshua and Julie study in the 
afternoon for their Cambodian 
class. Our neighbor has 
taught at the local elementary 
school for over 30 years and 
since the schools are still 
closed here due to COVID, 
she now teaches children at 
home. Both Joshua and Julie 
are fairy fluent in speaking the 
language and are now 
learning to read and write in 
Khmer, too. We are so 
thankful they have this 
opportunity to learn the 
language well. They continue 
to amaze me with their ability 
to do spelling, reading, and 
math in 2 different languages. 
The Lord sure has blessed us! 
Thank you for praying!

September 8, 2021

Faithful Friends, Family, and Supporters, 

Many of you may recall us sharing with you the fact 
that in Memot, our ministry location, there is no Christian 
church. In our time here, however, we have learned of past 
Gospel efforts in this community. Unfortunately, these have 
ended with pastors leaving in 
disgrace due to various scandals. 
The result is that there are small 
groups of Christians scattered 
throughout this area who are for 
the most part without any 
leadership or organization. 
Recently God has brought us 
into contact with some of these 
folks. They are hungry for 
God’s Word and fellowship, and 
the number of visitors for church services 
continues to grow. We are rapidly approaching the cap set 
by the Cambodian government for religious meetings, so 
please pray for wisdom as we deal with this “problem”. Our 
hope and prayer is that this group can become the nucleus 
for a proper church here in Memot. We believe there is 
tremendous opportunity here and are excited to see how 
the Lord will lead.

The COVID scare seems to be abating a bit in our 
area, and we hope that will translate into more open doors 
soon. Please continue to pray for our witnessing 
opportunities with neighbors and acquaintances.   

For His Name’s Sake,

The Brown Family  
Romans 15:20-21

Prayer Requests 

• Evangelism opportunities 
• COVID situation in Cambodia
• “Light of Life” radio program

Church time!
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